
 

April 28, 2021 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting $1,000,000 in funding for the St. Croix Bluffs Regional Park – Public Boat 
Launch in fiscal year 2022. The entity to receive funding for this project is Washington County, 
located at 14949 62nd St. N, Stillwater MN 55082. 

Funding would be used to reconstruct the existing public boat launch, dredge the bay, improve 
boat slips and reconstruct the fishing pier to provide better safety and accessibility to the river.  

The project would be a valuable use of taxpayer funds because it is located within the St. Paul 
Army Corps District existing navigation area and will provide continued emergency access for 
first responders who utilize this access point as one of the main ways onto the lower St. Croix 
River at a launch site that is significantly deteriorated.  

In accordance with House Rules, I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any 
financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely, 
 

Angie Craig 
Member of Congress 


